From: CDPH LFS Tissue <LFSTissue@cdph.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 1:45 PM
Subject: Confirmation of renewal packet receipt

Hello,
We apologize for the delay in processing your license renewal.

We have confirmed that our office received your renewal application and payment (if payment
applies), for the current renewal period of your license.

You may continue to operate, and will remain in compliance, while your application is in queue
for review. Current review time is 30-60 days after receipt of renewal package

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

Jan Otey, Examiner Il

Laboratory Field Services / Tissue Bank Section
850 Marina Bay Parkway, Bldg P-1

Richmond, CA 94804

LFSTissue@cdph.ca.gov
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